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It is imperative that we examine the current land use framework with a view toward 

providing additional units of affordable housing appropriate to the needs of our most 

vulnerable citizens.  I fully support efforts to preserve and protect land use in Oregon 

but also think that we need to revisit this framework in cooperation with jurisdictional 

leadership and affordable housing practitioners if we are to realize pathways to 

solving our housing crisis.  


